
 

 

Be Kind – All the Time 

 

 

To start Term 2 our PBL fortnightly focus has been Be Kind – All the Time. 

Students have had activities available to re-inforce ways we can show 

kindness to others.  Some students have made posters of ways to be kind, 

while others have been writing appreciation letters to friends and family. 

There have also been stories to read or listen to and discussions about how 

we show kindness.   
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Our Safe, Respectful and Responsible students have had an amazing start 

to Term 2 and are following our school rules which allow us all to be 

Remote Learners, both at school and at home. 

While working on their Remote Learning, students who have access to the 

internet, may complete PBL Lessons through The Learning Place – It is 

located on your Year level homepage, by clicking on the edStudio link. PBL 

activities can also be found in the PBL section of paper packs. 

Bullying  - No Way  

At the end of Term 1, students were invited to participate in an anti-

bullying poster competition being held by Interrelate. Many of our 

students participated and these were sent to the organisers for judging - 

schools will be notified if a student has been selected as a finalist. You may 

see some of the entries on display around the school, as reminders for 

students to be kind and respectful to others. Congratulations to all the 

students who participated, there were a lot of amazing ideas and 

messages in their posters. 

 


